RICK SCOTT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF GOVERNOR
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION VENNIFER CARROLL
BOB MARTINEZ CENTER LT. GOVERNOR
2600 BLAIRSTONE ROAD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400 HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR.
SECRETARY
December 6, 2012
Brian Rosen
City of Coconut Creek

4800 W. Copans Road
Coconut Creek, FL 33063

RE:  Facility ID: FLR10L]J37
Sabal Pines Park
County: Broward

Dear Permittee:

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has received and processed your
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Stormuwater Notice of Termination (NOT). This
letter acknowledges that your coverage under the Generic Permit for Stormwater Discharge
from Large and Small Construction Activities has been terminated. This letter does not release
you from liability for any previous violations of the conditions of the permit.

Be advised, if the site referenced in the NOT has not been finally stabilized, stormwater
discharge from the site is unlawful.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the NPDES Stormwater
Notices Center at (866) 336-6312.
Sincerely,

0

Detby/Bernadel
Data Quality Control Specialist
NPDES Stormwater Program

wnw. dep.state fl.us




